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NOTICE REGARDING UNDERGRADUATE CUET ENTRANCE-2023 

 

It is for information of the 12th class girl students who are desirous to seek admission in the 

Government Degree College for Women Puwama for the current year 2023 in BA, BSc, 

BCom, BSc Home Science under NEP-2020 and have not registered so far on the portal. 

Such students are informed that National Testing Agency has given a last chance to these 

students by re-opening the link cuet.samarth.ac.in from 9th April to 11th April 2023 only and, 

therefore, these students are advised to register on the application portal as early as 

possible. 

 Further these students are informed that college has also set a counter for 

registration within the college campus and such students can avail the facility on Monday & 

Tuesday (10th April and 11th April 2023) 
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